
 

Dear Parents and candidates for Confirmation - grade 7 

and grade 8 and parishioners willing to go or help. 

Please read the trips and volunteering offers. 

Saturday, January 20, 2024 – Trip of candidates to the 

Shrine of All Saints in Morton Grove. This is a wonderful 

place that can be found in the biographies of many saints 

and can help in choosing a patron for confirmation. The 

bus will leave from the parking lot at the church of St. 

Robert at 12 noon. Forms and Sr. Anna registers us until 

January 7, 2024. You can receive 3 service hours for the 

trip. 

On February 24, there will be a food packing trip for children and volunteers "Feed My Starving Children" - 

address: 740 Wiley Farm Court, Schaumburg, IL 

60173. From 2:00 p.m. to 15:45 The bus will 

leave at 1:00 p.m. from the school parking lot. 

In the case of catechesis, you can get forms. The 

number of places is limited, so the first one to 

register will be ten. Applications are due by 

February 4, 2024. You can receive 4 hours of 

service. 

On February 10, we will be organizing a heart party, for helping with the organization you can receive up to 6 

hours of service. It is necessary to register candidates in advance with Sister Anna S. 

More information and registration - p. Anna Strycharz 773 – 934 7593 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


